From: The Rockstone Community Foundation
Sent: 27 March 2015 15:58

To: LDF

Subject: The regeneration of Tottenham

Good Afternoon all. We as an organisation are concerned about the redevelopment of the local area and it's
implications. Regeneration and redevelopment is necessary - and it is welcomed. However there should be some
consensus as to how it is done and who | effects.

We are particularly concerned about Broadwater Farm and the proposal to use free space for housing. The would
potentially take up an area currently used by the Broadwater Farm community football teams and sports networks,
a bike repair space and cycling hub - that belongs to our organisation who has signed a 5 year lease with the council
to do a youth engagement project with cycling and the community, and finally the user groups from the Lordship
Rec User Forum - who campaign to preserve green spaces in Haringey and the wider area.

Also we have an interest in the space around Tottenham Green near the leisure centre. This is because we feel that
it is necessary to preserve green spaces and by creating a sports and recreational space - young people can be

engaged and the health targets of the leisure centre can be met.

In addition it would be great to create a replication of the ducketts common space, with the basketball courts and
other facilities.

Regards
Ricardo Johnson
Director of health/project co-ordinator

The Rockstone Community Foundation,
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